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October 2017 

Mark Your Calendar 

 

October 6th 

End of Quarter 

Early Release @  1:10 pm 

 

October 9th-13th 

Fall Break -No School 

 

October 16th 

Teacher In-Service  

No School 

   

October 18th 

Parent Teacher Conferences 

 

October 19th 

Awards /Character            

Assembly 

8:20-9:00 am 3rd-5th 

9:10-9:50 am– K-2nd 

           

October 20th 

Popcorn Friday 

 

October 23rd 

Group Picture Retake Day 

for Kinder 

&  

Structured Learning 

 

October 24th 

Carnival Under the Stars 

6:00-7:30 pm 

 

October 25th 

PTO Meeting from 6:00-7:30 

@ Starbucks by Freddy’s 

 

November 2nd 

Picture Retake Day 

Preschool-5th Grade 

 

November 9th 

Character Assembly 

8:20-8:50 am 

 

November 10th 

Veteran’s Day Observed 

No School 

 

A Message From  
Your Principal 

 
 

Dear Saddleback Families,  
 

Congratulations on completing the 1st quarter of the      

2017-18 school year!  Our students worked very hard and 

definitely deserve Fall Break.  Please remember that school 

will be closed Monday, October 9th- Monday, October 

16th.  We will reopen to begin 2nd quarter on                

Tuesday, October 17th.  Parent Teacher Conferences will 

be held upon our return to school.  If you have not already 

scheduled a conference with your child's teacher, please 

take time to do so.  Report cards will be sent home during 

parent teacher conferences.  I hope many of you are taking 

advantage of using ParentVue.  As a parent, I use the    

website and cell phone app very frequently. ParentVue is a 

great way to stay abreast of your child's progress       

throughout the school year.  If you would like to get access 

to the site, please stop by our front office with your ID.  An 

activation code will then be printed for you.   

 

 

Please remember the importance of getting your child to 

school on time each and every day. Every minute of the 

school day is important.  Students should arrive to school 

by 8:05 am. Arriving late to school takes away               

significantly from a child's daily and overall success. We 

are working to create incentives and rewards for students 

who are regularly present and on time.  Likewise, we may 

also incorporate lunch time academic make up sessions for 

students who are habitually tardy. Please help us by   

properly preparing your student(s) at night and in the  

morning to arrive on time each day.   

 

Thank you so much for your continued support in your 

child's education,  

 

Mrs.Williams  
 

 

Saddleback Elementary 
School 

 

520-568-6110 (office)   
520-568-6119 (fax) 

Attendance ext. 2401 
Secretary ext. 2406 

Be sure to check out the school 

and district websites frequently: 
 

http://ses.maricopausd.org/ 

http://www.maricopausd.org/ 

 


